
Project Update: June 2015 
 
Just want to keep you updated about the project with a rare montane frog species in Brazil. I 
have concluded my field work to sample for data on species monitoring and we are running 
the analysis in the next couple of months. All it is needed to complete the project is the 
awareness raising activities that will take place in the next two months. I spent 4 months in 
Brazil doing this field work, and took most of my time while in the country.  
 


